
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
County offices closed for Fair Day 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, SEPTEMBER 24, 2019:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — Comal County offices will be closed Friday, Sept. 27, for Comal County 
Fair Day. 
 
The Comal County Recycling Center, 281 Resource Drive in New Braunfels, will be closed Friday 
and Saturday, reopening at 7 a.m. Tuesday. The usual Friday recycling drop-off in Bulverde will not 
take place. 
 
County parks facilities in the Canyon Lake and Bulverde/Spring Branch areas will be open to the 
public Friday. 
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